
     
 

Kà-Nàgadawenindamodjig Akì, Nibì ashidj Awesìnzag 

Land, Water and Animals Advisory Committee 

313 Fafard St. Maniwaki Quebec, J9E-3B1 

819-449-5170 ext:9025 

 

Friday, October 15, 2024 

 

Tagwàgi-Magoshewin/Fall Feast 

Cultural Day 

On Friday, October 11, 2024, the Land, Water and Animals Advisory Committee hosted a 
Cultural Activity at “KZA Cabin in La Verendrye Park” for a Fall Feast, followed by two (2) games 
played and a quick language lesson on the Moose. 

The importance of having activities and workshops on the Land in our territory is to show our 
“Presence and occupation on the land” and to share Cultural teachings, knowledge of the land 
and KZ territory and language teachings. 

On Friday, October 11, 2024, the activity presented was: Tagwàgi-Magoshewin/Fall Feast. 

- Ate Lunch together, lunch was pot-luck style 
- Discussions were made on hunting, when, where, how by knowledge holders 
- Language portion, all participants learned moose terms, male moose, female moose, 

baby moose and one year old. 
- Tea-boiling competition 
- Moose calling competition 

Approximately 22 community members participated. 

It was a beautiful day to share knowledge of the land, the hunt of moose and some good food. 

 

Tea-boiling competition winners 

Female team of 3 to 4 winners - Celine Whiteduck, Kat Decontie, Jenni-Lee 
Decontie and Nivea Decontie;  

Male team of 2 winners – Jon Decontie and Danny.  

The winners each won a $50.00 gift card to either KZ Store or KZ Gaz 



     
 

Moose calling competitions winners: 

Women: Nivea Decontie, she won a moose call and $50.00 gift card at KZ Store 

Men: Michael Twenish, he won a moose call and $50.00 gift card to KZ Store 

Door Prize Winners 

They each won a bag of goodies (hot chocolate, 1 pair warm socks for women, 1 
pair of men’s warm socks, mini marshmallows, canister of cookies). 

Priscilla McDougall 

Nivea Decontie 

Jill Simser 

The Big Door Prize winner of a Generator: 

Mike (Michen) Cote 

Congratulations to all the winners! 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at our next activity. 

Stay tuned to the flyers for our upcoming activity. 

 

Here are some photos from Friday’s activity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 











Join the KZA  
Natural Resource and  

Wildlife Office for  
the official launch of  

Kidjīmāninān - “Our Canoe” 
A project that focuses on  

all working together to  
preserve the biodiversity  

within our region. 
 
 

  

For more information, please contact: 
Erik Higgins, Natural Resource and Wildlife Office 
819-449-5170 Ext. 1800  erik.higgins@kza.qc.ca 

10:00am Fire Ceremony - Peter Decontie 
Water Ceremony - Rae-Ann Whiteduck 

10:45am Opening Speeches by Chief Jean-Guy Whiteduck  
Speeches by Invited Guests 
Unveiling of Project Name and its Meaning 
Unveiling of Project Logo 

12:00pm Question and Answer Session 

12:30pm Lunch 

1:00pm Activity Booths and Prizes 
Opportunity for Community Members to  
provide input to the project 

Cultural Centre 
 54 Makwa Mikan 

Monday, October 21, 2024 
10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 





 



 






























